

Dream, Believe, Achieve!



13th September 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

I am writing to inform you that Mr Bond will be absent from school for the next fortnight as he is on paternity leave. Mr Bond became the proud father of a baby girl at the weekend named Isabelle. I'm sure you would all want join us in wishing him well!

In the interim period Mrs Causer, one of our HLTAs, will teach in Ali Class on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday and I will teach on Thursday and Friday. Mr Bond will return to school on Monday 27th September.

During the next two weeks Mrs Talbot, the Deputy Head Teacher, and I, will be administering the Statutory Reception Baseline Assessment to your children. Details of this can be found by following the link https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reception-baseline-assessment-information-for-parents

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office via email at office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Ayres Headteacher



St. Mary's C of E Primary School, Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire LE10 1AW Tel: (01455) 637477 office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk









